-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Department of Energy Meeting on Hydraulic Fracturing
Date:Thu, 9 Jun 2011 12:11 46 -0400

From:Thomas Shepstone <t0m@encrg1ind§pth.0rg> -

To:Undisclosed—recipients: <>:

There is an extremely important meeting coming up this Monday and we need folks to attend.

Here is the essential background, folks:

Department of Energy to Host Secretary of Energy Advisory Board

Natural Gas Subcommittee Meeting

Washington, DC — On Monday, June 13, 2011, the U.S. Department of Energy will host a public meeting of the
Secretary of Energy Advisory Board (SEAB) Natural Gas Subcommittee at Washington & Jefferson College in
Washington, Pa. The meeting will allow subcommittee members to hear directly from community
members interested in the safety and environmental performance of hydraulic fracturing,

WHAT:
Secretary of Energy Advisory Board Natural Gas Subcommittee Meeting

WHEN;
Monday, June 13,2011
7:00 PM — 9:00 PM
WHERE: Washington Jefferson College
Olin Fine Arts Center
East Wheeling Street
Washington, PA

‘¢
More information about the public meeting and the subcommittee can be obtained by

visiting www shalegas.energy.gov.

1. Bus transportation (we'll try to set something up with pickups in maybe Binghamton, Scranton and the
Williamsport area and provide the details when you let us know of your interest).

2. A hotel room for the night of June 13th.

3. Your meals.

4. Tickets for the Pittsburgh Pirates game (they’re playing the Mets that night)
5. Airfare (for older folks, especially..and for heads of landowner groups)

If you can do this, please let me know by return e-mail ASAP and we'l] get back to you with the details once we
know how many are willing to go.



